Maher-Melford Terminal Team
Weekly Meeting Minutes for:    Friday 21 January, 2011
Location of Meeting: Room 253
The Meeting was Called to Order at: around 11:00am 
Chairperson : Shane
Minutes Taker:  Marian
Team Members:		Present	Absent	Reason (if absent)
Andy Landry			     x
Shane Murphy		                  x
Michael Comeau		     x
Marian Whitcomb		     x   (late, did not realize a meeting had been called, still doing math)
Calum MacDonald		     x
New Business and Topics Discussed:
A discussion was held concerning working on and revising documents as a group.  The group voted that if someone is in charge of writing something, the original document should not be changed.  Revisions should be put in an email to the writer separate from the document.

Marian dissented, wanting to be able to revise the document and send a copy of it back to the writer under a different file name (and learning Word’s capability for doing collaborative documents) in order to give the writer the opportunity to cut and paste into his original document or simply use the revised document as suggested (especially if the document is large).  

A vote was taken and the first method was adopted by all members of the group.

Meeting adjourned:  Approximately 11:20am
Next meeting date and location:  1/24/11
Important dates: 
Middle of the term: Week of February 14th-18th 
Presentations due: April 12th or 15th 
Peer-to-peer evaluation – April 15th
Attachments?

